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Background

This report is made in accordance with the Panel's statutory duty contained in
Section 28(4) (d) of the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Act 2011.

Review of the Police and Crime Commissioner’s Annual Report

The Panel considered the North Wales Police and Crime Commissioner’'s Annual
Report for 2015/16 at its meeting on 27 June 2016.

The report related to the financial year April 2015 to March 2016 and therefore
covered the period before the newly elected Police and Crime Commissioner, Mr.
Arfon Jones came into office. It focused on how Mr. Winston Roddick CB QC
exercised his functions and responsibilities during the year and the progress made in
meeting the police and crime objectives within the Police and Crime Plan.

The report also provided an introduction from Mr. Arfon Jones and his initial
priorities, which included scrutinising how domestic abuse cases are handled, with
the aim of increasing convictions and increasing the use of body worn video to
support those convictions.

Recommendations
That the North Wales Police and Crime Panel accepts the Police and Crime
Commissioner’s Annual Report for 2015/16.



